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In accordance with section 213 of the Planning Act 2008 (@as amended by Section 114 of the 

Localism Act 2011) and Regulations 23 and 25 of the Community Infrastructure Levy 

Regulations 2010 (as amended), Royal Borough of Greenwich gives notice that the CIL 

Charging Schedule was formally adopted at a meeting of the full Council on 24 July 2024. The 

Charging Schedule will come into effect on 26th July 2024. 

The new CIL Charging Schedule (2024) supersedes the previous CIL Charging Schedule (approved on 

25 March 2015) for chargeable developments first permitted on or after 26 July 2024 (subject to 

paragraph 2, Part 1 of Schedule 1 of the CIL Regulations 2010 applying to relevant outline planning 

permissions). 

The previous CIL Charging Schedule approved on 25 March 2015 remains in effect for chargeable 

developments first permitted prior to 26 July 2024 and outline planning permissions referred to in 

paragraph 2, Part 1 of Schedule 1 of the CIL Regulations 2010. 

 

The documents can be viewed online at http://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/CIL and hard 

copies are available for public inspection at the Woolwich Centre, 35 Wellington Street, 

London SE18 6HQ Monday - Friday between 9am and 4.30pm. Copies are also available in 

the following Greenwich libraries during their normal opening hours: 

 

• Eltham Centre Library 

• Greenwich Centre Library 

• Thamesmere library 

 

A copy of this adoption statement has been sent to any person who requested to be notified of the 

adoption and a copy has been sent to the relevant authorities. 

http://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/CIL

